
Spring Flower Sale!

This is the last fundraising opportunity for your student to earn money 

towards their student accounts for this school year. Money earned can 

be used towards fees, trips, voice lessons, etc. and will carry over into 

next year.  Ask the gardeners in your life if they are interested in any of 

the plants or vegetables we are offering. See aƩached order form for de-

tails.

Return completed forms and payment (cash or checks made out to    

CAP+S) by Tuesday, April  16th to Joann Langley in the Choir Office.  

Plants will be available to pick up on Tuesday, May 9th from 4-6  pm at 

the dock near Door 32.

Feel free to contact Denise Gordon at gordo5500@yahoo.com with 

quesƟons.


